
 
  

 
 
 

RBI announces the SAARC Currency Swap Framework for the period  
2024 to 2027 

The Reserve Bank of India with the concurrence of the Government of India has decided to put 
in place a revised Framework on Currency Swap Arrangement for SAARC countries for the 
period 2024 to 2027.  

The SAARC Currency Swap Facility came into operation on November 15, 2012 with an 
intention to provide a backstop line of funding for short term foreign exchange liquidity 
requirements or balance of payment crises of the SAARC countries till longer term 
arrangements are made. Under this Framework, the Reserve Bank would enter into bilateral 
swap agreements with SAARC Central Banks, who want to avail of the swap facility.  

A separate INR Swap Window has been introduced with various concessions for swap support 
in Indian Rupee under the Framework for 2024-27. The total corpus of the Rupee support is 
₹250 billion.  

The RBI will continue to offer swap arrangements in US$ and Euro under a separate US Dollar/ 
Euro Swap Window with an overall corpus of US$ 2 billion. The Currency Swap Facility will be 
available to all SAARC member countries, subject to their signing the bilateral swap 
agreements. 

Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms Reema Jain, Research Officer at 
reema.jain@phdcci.in, and Ms. Nishika Chauhan, Research Associate at 
nishika.chauhan@phdcci.in  with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist | DSG at 
spsharma@phdcci.in and chiefeconomist@phdcci.in PHD Chamber of Commerce & Industry. 

   
  
  

 

  
Warm regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist | DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 
Tel: +91 49545454  
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Email: spsharma@phdcci.in   
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